
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 8 January 2018 10:43 AM 
To: 'Ben Rogers' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 - Directions Hearing 29 Jan 18 

 
Dear Mr Rogers,  
 
I refer to your email below. The requested video-link has been arranged.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2018 9:40 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/196 and AM2014/197 - Directions Hearing 29 Jan 18 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
With regards to the above, can I please request that video conferring facilities be made available 
from Canberra? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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